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STAFF BIRTHDAYS THIS AND NEXT WEEK: 

 Gabriel Miramontes; Mar. 24th 
 
STAFF AND STUDENTS: 

      

1. Calling all artists! 

We're having a contest and the winning artwork will grace the cover of 
next year's school planners! Submit your artwork to Mrs. Hutchins or 
Mr. Cavaiola in room 803. The deadline is April 6th... All entries must be 
school appropriate. 

 
2. Congratulations to our Girls Softball team, who was 4-0 as of this 

past Tuesday!  
 

3. The Dodgeball Tournament begins today at lunch!!! Be sure and 
come to the Big Gym to cheer on your friends!   

 

4. TALENT  SHOW CHANGE!! 
 
The date of the annual La Jolla High Talent Show has been changed 
to Saturday, May 21st at 7 p.m.   It will be held in Parker 
Auditorium.   Auditions are still ongoing for the show.  If you have a 
special talent and want to share it, please sign up for an audition 
time at room 801, with Mrs. Henderson or Shyah Preis.   We are 
looking for instrumentalists, dancers, bands, dramatic acts, and more 
 

5. Would you like to speak at Graduation? 
 

A: Sign up in room 803 by Friday, March 25th @ lunch. 
 

     B: We will contact you with your audition time, either April 13th or 
April 14th @ lunch. 

 
                 C: Write your speech! 

Guidelines: 



 Under 2 minutes 
 Appropriate for audience (parents, teachers, & students) 

 

More info is available in room 803, or email Mrs. Hutchins at chutchins@sandi.net  
 

6. Seniors--Did you take three or more years in the same language, 
through or beyond level 7-8? OR did you pass an AP language exam 
with a 3 or higher? You may be eligible for the "Seal of Biliteracy" on 
your diploma. Please see your counselor or Mrs. Marin-Rodriguez 
(room 502) for an application. For more information, you may also 
visit her website; under "Documents." Submission window is March 
14-25!  

7. Congratulations!!! LJHS Sophomore William Dorst was selected as 
the La Jolla High School winner in the 2016 Student Writing for 
Literacy Essay Contest, at the La Jolla Library.   
 
He was also the overall local high school winner for La Jolla, and as 
such his essay has been submitted as a finalist in the citywide 
contest. That winner will be announced in May. 

8. 

GET OUT THE GEAR! 
Your used sports gear will benefit La Jolla High Athletics 

  

Please donate your quality used sports equipment: 
  

Sunday,  
March 20, 2016 

10 a.m. til 2 p.m. 
Coggan Parking Lot 

  
Play It Again Sports (Pacific Beach) will buy the gear with a donation to the 

Foundation of LJHS' Athletic Fund plus an extra 10% of its standard buy-back rates.  
You will get a receipt for your tax-deductible donation, along with a $10 off coupon 

for your next visit to the store.  They buy: 
  

Bikes 
Surfboards 

Boogie Boards 
Wetsuits 

SUP's 

mailto:chutchins@sandi.net


Skateboards 
Golf Clubs and Bags 

Baseball Gloves 
Lacrosse Gear 

Weights 
Snowboards 

Cleats 
  

Play It Again Sports won't take sports clothing, and anything that they can't sell in 
their store will be donated to a good cause.  

 
Questions....contact Jena Joyce at  
jena_joyce@joycelawgroup.net 

for a flyer click here.  
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